
This Full Day Workshop will examine how the We the People: The 
Citizen and the Consitution textbook is an effective tool within the 
curriculum of the AP Government Class.

Massachusetts Center for Civic Education and the 
Auburn High School Social Studies Department  

present:

How Can You Use We the People 
in an AP Government Class?

Workshop
Thursday, December 8, 2022
At Auburn High School in 
Auburn, MA 
From: 8:00 am to 3:00 pm

A workshop for Advanced Placement Government Teachers.

www.masscivics.org Auburn High School
Register Here!

An experienced We The People and AP Government teacher will explain how his 
curriculum manages to allow students to produce the results that are expected 
of an AP level course.  

● We the People meets/exceeds the AP Gov Political Project Guideline
● We the People assists students with preparing for FRQs through the inquiry 

based curriculum
● We the People makes students better writers
● We the People fosters cooperative learning on problem solving and skills 

based assessments

“We The People through the clarity of its writing is instrumental in creating a solid 
foundation for understanding.” - Kristine Forsgard, Former AP Gov Teacher

“We the People applied the AP curriculum in a formal, real-world setting, helped facilitate 
more meaningful learning and helped me grasp the material in a way that increased my 
confidence in the exam setting.” - Sydney Lyons, Auburn HS Class of 2022

Cost: $100 (includes textbook, lunch, presenter, and PDPs)

http://www.masscivics.org
https://www.auburn.k12.ma.us/schools/auburn-high-school/index
https://forms.gle/RAaJtrsjM6EesB4u7

